











Paynes Drive Loughton Milton Keynes

MK5 8FA



office@loughtonmanor.milton-keynes.sch.uk

Telephone: 01908 241472

Fax: 01908 242085

Headteacher: Ms Elizabeth Bancroft M.A.

7th January 2019

TO THE PARENTS OF YEAR ONE

Dear Parents.

We are pleased to be able to offer the Year One children the opportunity to participate in a 5 week course of Rugby provided by an outside specialist company, Rugby Tots.

Places are limited to 14 and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

The sessions will run on a Friday starting on the 18th January, from 3.00 to 4.00pm with the last session on the 15th February.

The cost for the 5 week course will be £17.50. Please return the slip below to the office if you think your child will be interested.

Kind regards,

Su Mumford P.E. Co-ordinator	
×	
My child	will be interested in doing the rugby classes from
Friday the 18 th January for 5 weeks.	
I enclose £17.50 cash.	
A blurb from Rugby Tots:	

"Our fun, structured play sessions take children on a journey of sporting imagination with engaging and energetic coaches supporting them every step of the way whilst teaching how to catch, pass, kick, run with the ball and play as part of a team. We use the multiple skills of rugby to create a fun, dynamic and imaginative environment whilst developing core motor skills (agility, balance and coordination) as well as enhancing core social and physical attributes through a series of games and exercises."

